To the Reeve and Members of County Council,

As Chair of Camp Whitney, I would like to extend a sincere appreciation for your most
generous donation. In these troubled economic times, governments have had to adjust their
fiscal plans in the face of growing demands and rising expectations. To witness, such a kind and
generous offer, fills our organization with boundless hope and enthusiastic appreciation.

This donation helps us to further our goal for the complete construction of new dormitories,
enhancing the camping experience for local youth. We would like to name a portion of the new
dorms in recognition of your support, and to invite you to our grand opening once the project is
complete.

We will keep you informed as to our progress. Once again, thanks!

Blessings and Peace,

Rev. Stephen Sparks, Chair.




